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This 5th International Conference addresses teachers and lecturers of Persian
language and literature. It will be held in person at Yerevan State University in
Armenia on 18-19 September 2025. It will examine the latest developments and
innovations in the teaching of Persian language and literature. The conference’s
particular focus will be on the importance of using AI and technology in teaching
Persian language and literature. The organisers welcome abstracts related but not
limited to the following topics:

Using AI and Technology in Teaching Persian
Teaching Heritage Students
Persian Language Examination and Assessment
Persian Literature Examination and Assessment
Teaching Persian for Specific Purposes
Teaching Language Skills
Using Resources in Teaching Persian

The main language of the conference is English, but abstracts and presentations in
English, Persian or Armenian will be considered. The papers are allocated 20
minutes each. Would interested teachers and lecturers of Persian language and
literature send their English, Persian or Armenian abstracts (not exceeding 300
words) by Friday 24 January 2025 to Dr. Mahbod Ghaffari mg695@cam.ac.uk.
The successful applicants will be informed by 28 February 2025.

We encourage successful applicants to approach their institution to cover their
travel and accommodation costs during the conference in Yerevan.

Deadline: 24 January 2025
Conference early registration: 28 February to 18 April 2025
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